
 
 

July 30, 2015 

 

Town of Apple Valley     Apple Valley Ranchos Water Co. 

14955 Dale Evans Parkway    21760 Ottawa Rd 

Apple Valley, California 92307    Apple Valley, California 92308 

 

To the Town of Apple Valley and Apple Valley Ranchos Water Company: 

As you are aware, Apple Valley Chamber of Commerce has chosen to host a community forum on the proposed 

purchase of Apple Valley Ranchos Water Co by the Town of Apple Valley.  Our intent is to provide an 

opportunity for the community and businesses to hear from both parties in a single forum and to address their 

concerns. 

Therefore, on behalf of Apple Valley Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors, I am extending an invitation to 

each organization to participate in the forum on October 29, 2015, 6:30 to 8:30 PM at the Church of the Valley, 

Hanson Hall. 

The proposed format is: 

 15 minute presentation by each party espousing their position 

 60 minutes Q&A, alternating between each party and asked by the facilitator.  Questions will be 

submitted in advance of the forum and reviewed prior to the event by the Chamber committee. 

 15 minute summation by each party 

Presentations and responses to the questions shall be limited to talking specifically to the benefits of your 

positions without addressing the other party. This is not a debate but an opportunity to educate the community 

on your respective position.  The facilitator retains the right to interrupt any speaker straying from the rules of 

the evening. 

Please let us know of your acceptance of this invitation no later than August 21, 2015. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rick Danzey 

Chairman of the Board 


